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Southern California Edison Company

BAN ONOFRE NUCLEAR GENERATING STATION
PO BOX 128
SAN CLEMENTE CALIFORNIA SR€74.0128

AW KRIEQER TELEPHONE

STATHON MAMNALIE®R [7Th4) DS H285
January 18, 1991

U. §. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Docket No, 50-361
Supplemental Report
Licensee Event Report No. 90-015, Revision 1
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Unit 2

Reference: Letter, R. W. Krieger (SCE) to USNRC Document Control Desk, dated
January 3, 1991

The referenced letter provided Licensee Event Report (LER) No. 90-015, for a
condition involving an auxiliary feedwater pump (AFWP) support system piping
mis-assembly, As indicated in the original LER, the results of our
investigation, including the root cause and corrective actions to prevent
recurrence, have been provided in this supplemental LER. This event was
originally reported as a condition prohibited by the plant’s Technical
Specifications. However, based on our current analysis of this event, it is
concluded that operation ¢f this AFWP support system is not required to meet
design basis requirements. Therefore, the piping mis-assembly did not render
the AFWP inoperable. However, because installation of the support system was
performed pursuant to a FTOL Condition, and because we recognize the
programmatic implications of this event, this information is being submitted
as a voluntary LER. Neither the health nor the safety of plant personnel or
the public was affected by this occurrence.

If you require any additional information, please so advise.

Sincerely,
(e v i
K

cc:  C. W. Caldwell (USNRC Senior Resident Inspector, Units 1, 2 and 3)
J. B. Martin (Re?ional Administrator, USNRC Region V)
Institute of Nuclear Power Operations (INPO)

Enclosure: LER No. 90-015-01
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